
Jackson PTO 

Regular Meeting  

01/12/111 

 

 The regular meeting of the parents and teachers organization of Jackson Avenue 

elementary school was held on January 12th, 2011 in the Jackson Avenue elementary school 

media center. In attendance were Becky Koch, Carleen Lankenau, Janet Loughran-Smith, Alison 

Dozier, Jennifer McGinley, Cathy Finkbeiner, Margaret Cooke, Danielle Hayes, Toni Orr, Trisha 

Bingham, Sylvia Guzman, Toni Orr, Victoria McDaniel, Laura Johnston and Barbara Claus. 

 

 

Meeting called to order: 

 

1Meeting was called to order at 7:02 and ended at 8:40. The meeting was 98 minutes long. 

 

Motions: 

 

1Mrs. Claus motioned to approve minutes for November 2010 and Margaret Cooke seconded it 

2Margaret Cooke motioned to approve minutes for December 2010 and Mrs. Claus seconded it 

3Trisha motioned to not pay for PTO Magazine seconded by Trisha. 

 

Old Business: 

 

1Heart Healthy Walk 2/14/11 – Pam Ison 

2Coin collection from all the classes– Trisha 

3Spell-A-Thon – Look at another time 

 

New Business: 

 

1Reading Night February 6th 6:00  to 7:30 

2Book Fair February 3rd to the 7th (circus theme) 

3Book Fair open February 6th 6:00 to 8:00. 

 

Discussed Items: 

 

1Spring Fundraiser May13th  

• Volunteers – Trisha 

• Food – Becky 

• Auction – Beth & Toni 

•  

 PCIC Rep needed – Possible occasional Reps Danielle, Becky, Cathy and Tracy 

 

 Sally Leaving bingo for East Avenue – Do we want to share some date with East? 

• 6 – 8 Bakers 

• 8 – 12 Volunteers 

 



 Rich for the stars at Bankhead - looking for art projects to put in the lobby 

 

 Unitarian Universalist Church – Kids took up collection for Jackson  

 

 

 

Committee's Report:  

 

 Tracy – New 10% back to school with Safeway January 29th thru February 27th.  

1 

2Cathy – Book Fair January 31st to February 4th – If we sell $7000 we can get a bigger book fair. 

Volunteers needed. 

 

Teachers Reports: 

 

 Mrs. Claus – Snow day is suppose to be Wednesday January 19th. 

 

 Mrs. Dozier - Grant for the Nutcracker. Thank you for the buses for the Mission field 

trips.  running club still going strong. Fifth graders are going to science camp soon 

 

Principals Report: 

 

 Science night was a big turn out. Robo call was a big help at getting people out.  

  

 . 

 

 


